
Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals 
will be received at the office of the Presque 
Isle County Clerk, P.O. Box 110, 151 E. 
Huron Ave., Rogers City, MI 49779 on or 
before Friday, September 18, 2015 at the 
hour of 4:00 p.m. for gasoline prices for all 
county vehicles for the period of October 1, 
2015 through September 30, 2016.

The Presque Isle County Board of
Commissioners reserves the right to reject 
any and all bids as in the exercise of 
discretion of the Board may deem to be in 
the best interest of the County.
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